
From: Jack Hommel, Neighborhood Watch coordinator 
           3275 W. Chea Dr. 
           So-Hi Estates, Golden Valley, AZ 86413 
           928-263-2191 (H) 928-530-6948 (C) 
           theview@goldenvalleycable.com 
 
 
Subject: So-Hi Neighborhood Watch invitation 
 
Good Neighbor; 
 
Please read this through before you decide your next move. You have the option of 
responding or ignoring this note. I am NOT asking for money and I am NOT trying to 
sell you anything. 
 
I know you like your privacy and I can appreciate that. This is an invitation to take 
advantage of some additional safety and protection for you, your loved ones and your 
property.  
 
We have a good, vigorous neighborhood watch program here in So Hi and I’m inviting 
you to take part in it, if you so desire. There are almost no meetings, no membership fees, 
no officers and no silliness. 
 
The only thing that would be asked of you, is that if you observe something unusual 
(strange vehicles or strange people or strange activity) in the neighborhood, please call 
911 or phone me at 928-263-2191 or e-mail a notification to me so I can alert other 
neighbors and, if necessary, I will call the Sheriff’s office as well. 
 
If you wish to take advantage of our eyes and ears, please provide me with both a good 
contact telephone number and an e-mail address. Your information will be kept 
completely confidential. The only time you would be contacted would be with important 
information, heads-up notifications or trouble warnings. We don’t engage in frivolous 
junk. I’m the person who generates the Neighborhood Watch Alert Bulletins by e-mail, 
so please contact me if you want the neighborhood to be aware of something worrisome.  
 
I will no longer publish anything of a political nature in my bulletins. You and So Hi 
are all that counts 
 
We welcome your active participation. This is all about Neighbor helping Neighbor. 
 
STAY ALERT, STAY SAFE 
Your Neighborhood Watch coordinator 
Jack Hommel @ (H) 928-263-2191 or (C) 928-530-6948 
 
P.S. If you are comfortable with me publishing your phone number(s) to other like- 
minded neighbors, please let me know. I will not do so without your O.K. 
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